8th Grade Parents:
Friday, March 3rd, Hixson High School Counselors will be coming to HMS to register our 8th graders for their 9th grade classes.  Please go onto the HHS website, www.hixsonhigh.org, and check out the course request sheet and the 2nd block options.  Discuss this with your students before Friday.  
Students interested in applying for Sequoyah High School may pick up an application, course info and a flyer for Sequoyah High’s open house in the Guidance Office.  Students applying to Sequoyah will still register with HHS as these students have not been accepted into the school yet.  
Please call the Guidance Office and speak with Mrs. Haynes if you have any questions.
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